
 
 

          Newbuildings Primary School - September Newsletter    
                                                   

 

Breakfast Club – Please note Breakfast Club starts at 8.15am each morning. Children 
should not be in school unsupervised until that time. Lately some children have been 
dropped off at school at 8.00am. Children are not supervised in school until the club opens 
at 8.15am. 
 
Refurb – We are delighted that P3, P4 and P5 have moved into the first phase and have 
brand new classrooms. We are awaiting furniture to finish the rooms but the classrooms 
are looking fantastic. Phase 2 has now started.  
 
Parent Meetings – Please note individual parent appointments will take place in school w/b 
9th November. In order to accommodate all parents as efficiently as we can all children will 
finish school on Monday 9th November and Tuesday 10th November at 2pm. Teachers 
will be sending out letters informing you of a date and time for your interview. If the date 
and time doesn’t suit the teachers will arrange an alternative suitable date for you.   
 
Dates – Photographer is in school on Thursday 22nd November. Please ensure you have 
returned your child’s completed form if you would like any photographs taken. School Open 
Night – 2nd December, KS2 Panto- 9th December, Coffee & Carols -17th December. 
 
Harvest – Our Harvest service will take place on Tuesday 27th October at 11.00am. There 
will be a donation basket at the door. This year one of our chose charities is SANDS and 
all donations on Tuesday will be going to this charity.  
 
Survey – we value the options and feedback that we get from you as parents. We always 
want to know what we can do together to aid you child’s learning experiences at the school. 
In order to help us we have arranged a survey for parents to take to get feedback. The 
following link can be accessed from home up to 4th November. Please try and take the time 
to complete the survey as your opinions and thoughts really matter to us.  
 
Link to the survey is: http://bit.do/NewbuildingsParents15 
 
Remembrance Service – we are delighted that the British Legion are coming into our 
school to deliver an assembly on Thursday 5th November. Poppys and the fantastic box of 
resources will remain on sale up to Friday 6th November.  
 
Caretaker – Michael our caretaker is leaving us after Halloween to take up a job in IT. We 
would like to thank him for all the hard work he has given the school and wish him all the 
best in his new career. A temporary caretaker has been assigned to our school until we 
advertise for a new caretaker.  
 
 

K Baldrick (Acting Principal) 


